
 
Chagrin Falls Township Trustees Special Meeting 

Sunday, October 14, 2018 
Minutes 

 
 

 
The special meeting was called to order by President Tom Florkiewicz at 

10:30 a.m. in the Township Hall office. Those present included Trustee John 
Finley, Trustee Brian Paul and Fiscal Officer (FO) Elizabeth Boles. 

 
TOWNSHIP HALL OFFICE RENOVATION:   

• After some discussion, a motion was made, seconded and unanimously 
approved to spend up to $20,000.00 to re-model the Township Hall 

office. 

• FO Boles asserted there were enough funds to cover this project. 
 

The meeting was unanimously adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 
 

______________________________   _____________________________ 
Tom Florkiewicz, President                    Elizabeth Boles, Fiscal Officer 

 
These minutes were unanimously approved on October 23, 2018, as read. 

 
 


